
An Important Message from 

The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC)  

 
 

Webinar: Supported Decision-Making 
 

We are pleased to host a free webinar on Supported Decision-Making on Wednesday, 
June 25, 2025, from 9:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. CST. 

What: Webinar on Supported Decision-Making 

When: Wednesday, June 25, 2025, 9:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. CST 

Register Now: Register for the webinar. 

Join us as we explore the many benefits of supported decision-making. Learn about the 
legal background and rights associated with supported decision-making and how they help 
people with disabilities be fully involved in their healthcare decisions. 

Speaker: Susan Davis 

Susan has over a decade of experience working in the human services field as well as over 
17 years as a health care regulation attorney. She currently serves as in-house counsel for 
the 13 State Supported Living Centers (SSLCs), advising them on issues related to consent 
for treatment, quality of care provided, and compliance with regulatory and Department of 
Justice (DoJ) settlement agreement matters. 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/3987202344646399838

